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29 June 2023 

Dear parents and families, 

Re: MUSU for Current Year 5/ NEW Year 6 23-24 

Following the previous letter regarding MUSU, this letter will give you more information about how MUSU and 

September will look for your child. Please read carefully, as this letter has important information with regards to 

pick-up and drop-off. 

Next year your child will be in the following class with the following teacher; 
 

Current Class New Class New teacher 

Manderston Dudley Mr Irwin 

Hughenden Warwick Mr McMahon 

Chatsworth Windsor Miss Beardmore 
Cliveden Cardiff Mr Dawson 

 
We are delighted that we are adding a new staff member to our team, Miss Beardmore, and she will be joining us 
from September. I am sure you will take your time to welcome her to our school with us. As Windsor Class’s teacher 
will not be here during MUSU, they will be taught by staff  known to the children during this time. 
 
At William Harding School our MUSU programme will begin on Monday 10th July and continue until the end of 
this academic year. From this date pick up and drop off will be as follows; 
 

All Year 6 classes – Year 5 and 6 gate 
 
Drop off: 8:40 – 8:50am 
 
Pick up: 3:25 – 3:35pm 

 
Children will be shown their routes prior to this date by their class teachers. 
The Year 6 gate will have enough staff to effectively manage the number of children arriving and leaving school at 
these times.  
 
If you have any questions about this then please do not hesitate to get in touch and we will endeavor to answer 
any questions you may have. 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/
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Your continued support is much appreciated. 
Yours faithfully, 

Mr Stallwood 

Year 5 and 6 Assistant Headteacher 


